
GIVING
D AY  O F

Today, we need your help.  There are so many people suffering 
right now that need a helping hand and an infusion of hope.  I am 
reaching out to you and asking for your support during our first 
ever Day of Giving.

Giving is as easy as it’s ever been - we’re collecting through your 
home church if you choose by cash or check with “Giving Day” on 
the memo line, or scan the QR Code to make your donation online 
through card or PayPal.  
 
Please help us meet the $50,000 challenge by making your most 
generous gift possible.  If we all participate, I know we can do it!

In service and partnership, 
Jeane Smiley-Mason 
President & COO

Scan to Donate!


